
Item 5a 

 
General Manager’s Meeting Summary – September 2017 

 
 
9/4: SAFCA Agency Staff meeting. I attended this meeting to coordinate on local flood 
control topics. Items of discussion included SAFCA's North Area Streams project and 
the State’s Central Valley Flood Protection Plan 2017 Update. 
 
9/7: DWR Local Maintaining Agency Coordination meeting. I met with State DWR 
Inspection staff and representatives from various Local Maintaining Agencies to discuss 
levee operations and maintenance topics. Items of discussion included State and 
Federal programs for emergency repairs, and pipe inspection grants.  
 
9/8: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The Board 
met in regular session. The items of discussion included staff reports, the emergency 
repair at Sump D-10, and the weather and hydrology outlook for the upcoming winter 
season. 
 
9/14: MBK High Hazard Vegetation Field Visit. Superintendent Kawamura and I met 
with staff from MBK Engineers to tour the District and update the High Hazard Tree 
database. MBK developed a list of high hazard trees that need to be addressed as part 
of the current levee accreditation for FEMA. 
 
9/15: District 2017-18 Newsletter meeting. Office Manager Chapman and I met with 
Robin Hardy and Vickie Mongan to discuss this year’s District Newsletter. The group 
developed a list of articles and a draft timeline. 
 
9/18: SAFCA Agency Staff meeting. I attended this meeting to coordinate on local 
flood control topics. Items of discussion included a PL84-99 erosion repair in RD 1000, 
levee damage and debris from illegal camping, and CCAD2 funding for levee O&M. 
 
 


